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NEW DEPUTY PRINCIPAL 
The process for selecting our new Deputy Principal is now under 
way, with many high quality applications received by the closing 
date, which was last Monday. We are now going through the 
selection process and feel we are on track to have the new 
person commence at the start of next term. Miss Truss tells me 
she is missing us all, but already enjoying her new challenge at 
Amaroo PS. 
 

NATURE PLAY CONSTRUCTION 

Our Nature Play subcommittee has been working hard in the 

background on this project and the construction of the first major 

playground is about to start.  The School Board and P&C 

Members require support from the school community. This 

support can be in a number of ways; including hands on help in 

the construction of the Nature Play areas, donation of the 

required materials, lending of equipment, donation of BBQ food, 

cooks on the construction days and donations of transport 

requirements for picking up and dropping off materials. 

The plan is to commence construction of the first area, located 

below the senior cluster building, on Saturday the 9th 

September and Sunday the 10th. The aim is to complete as 

much of the construction as possible over these two days. If we 

don’t finish, another day will be nominated.  

If you can help with any of the items or would like to discuss the 

project, please email Gavin Prime (surfseek@yahoo.com.au) 

Gavin will keep track of the responses and communicate with 

everyone who makes contact.  

 Medium Size Logs (2-5meters in length and 100mm - 
300mm in diameter) 

 Mulch (Soft Fall) for the ground cover 
 Rigging, turnbuckles, straining equipment for the wire 

rope activities (Stainless) 
 Fasteners and Steel strapping (Galvanized) 
 Quality lashing material for the Tyre climb 
 Labour - The more hands we have on deck the quicker 

our kids get to play! 
 Bobcat - Mini Excavator 
 6-8 Wheeler truck (or any suitable transport equipment) 

for the pick-up of materials on Friday 8th (or when 
convenient) 

We really look forward to the day our students can enjoy the 

new facilities, which will be a wonderful addition to the cubbies 

they continue to enjoy. 

 

 

SWIMMING 

Our in – term swimming program starts next Monday and runs 

for two weeks. Unless there are exceptional circumstances, we 

anticipate all students will participate in the lessons. We have a 

wonderful coastal environment and being able to swim is a basic 

necessity for children. We want them to feel confident in and 

around the water and, as parents, we all want to know our 

children are safe. 

 
 
Regards 
Darrin Tinley  
 

2018 
KINDERGARTEN 

APPLICATIONS FOR ENROLMENT  

 
ENROL NOW TO SECURE A PLACE! 

Children born 1 July 2013 – 30 June 2014 are eligible to enrol 
for Kindergarten 2018. 

Birth Certificate needs to be sighted. Enquiries can be made by 
visiting the School at Barnes Avenue, Australind  

or  
by telephoning the School Office on 97963900 

 Fax 97972488 
Email: australind.ps@education.wa.edu.au). 

 
2018 Kindergarten Enrolment forms must be completed and 
returned to the school administration ASAP so a place can 
be reserved for your child. 
 

 
 
P&C MEETING 
The next P&C meeting will be held on Monday 28th August in the 
Library commencing at 3.00pm.  Everyone is welcome. 

 
SCHOOL UNIFORM SHOP OPEN HOURS 
Tuesday:  2.30pm - 3.00pm  
Friday:  8.30am - 9.00am 
If you cannot make these times you can fill out an order form, 
with payment, and leave it in the office.  
The black windproof fleece lined jackets are available in all 
sizes. 
Sorry No EFTPOS for uniform purchases 

 
 

PO Box A630 AUSTRALIND WA 6233 
Email: australind.ps@education.wa.edu.au 
Telephone: 97963900 
Website:http://australindps.wa.edu.au 
Australind Primary School Skoolbag App 

P & C NEWS & EVENTS 
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SCHOOL BANKING  
School Banking - Fridays from 8.00am till 8:30am outside the 
school library.  As the Kindy children do not attend school on  
Fridays we will collect the Kindy Bank Books on Wednesday 
afternoons, from the box in the office, for processing.  
 

CANTEEN NEWS 
Open Days – Monday and Fridays only 
New menu has been sent home and is on page 3 of this 
newsletter.  
Drop in and see Emily, the canteen manager to volunteer or help 
out. 

 
 

 
 
JUNIOR YOUTH GROUP  
Primary School Year’s 3 to 6. 
*Fun   *Games   *Outings 
Every Friday of the school term. 4.30pm to 6pm at  
19 Sweeny Drive Australind.  
Contact Mr Geoff Harrison on geoff180abc@gmail.com 
 

BUNBURY & DISTRICTS LITTLE ATHLETICS 

2017/2018 SEASON 

REGISTRATIONS OPEN ONLINE: 
2nd September 2017 at 9am 

https://resultshq.com.au/Login/ 
Once registered come to the Athletics Track Hay Park Bunbury, 
to collect your registration packs and purchase uniforms. 
 Sun 3rd Sept 2pm to 5pm. Sundays 10th, 17th & 24th Sept 10am 
to 1pm 
For Ages from U6’s to U17’s 
First time enrolments require a birth certificate 
Competition Starts 7th October 2016 

Enquiries:  0406 989 377 
www.bunburylittleathletics.com.au 
bunburylittleathletics@gmail.com.au 

 

 

EATON CRICKET CLUB 
REGISTRATION DAYS 

Pratt Road Oval Eaton Saturday 12th & Saturday 19th of August 
8-30am-2-00pm 
Or if you can’t make it phone 
President Travis Johnson 0419930594 
Secretary Steve Barron 0448054158 
Seniors Clint Hewson 0409488722 
Juniors Daron Stenhouse 0421075587 
In2 cricket Glenn Cole 0427014242 
New players needed Seniors and Juniors. Seniors all grades 
including masters Juniors from year 4-12. In2 cricket for younger 
girls & boys 
Senior season starts early October Juniors mid-October 
See you there 
 

 
 

LESCHENAULT CRICKET CLUB 
REGISTRATION DAYS 
Online registrations  will be opening very soon for the 2017-18 
season.  We offer In2cricket, T20 Blast and regular junior cricket 
up to year 11/12 for boys and girls.  Please log onto 
www.playcricket.com.au or www.leschenaultcricketclub.com for 
all of the information. 
The season will commence at the beginning of Term 4.  We are 
a Kidsport Club. 
 
 

FINAL ASSEMBLY AT AUSTRALIND FOR MISS TRUSS 
 
 
 
 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
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SWIMMING LESSON TIMETABLE 
 

SWIMMING LESSON TIMES  

(Travel time may vary according to buses and speed of dressing!) 

BUS PICK UP TIME 

FROM SCHOOL 

LESSON TIME CLASSES 

9.45 10.00 Rm 10 and Rm 2 

10.30 10:45 Rm 9 and Rm 4 

11.45 12.00 Rm 1 and Rm 3 

12.30 12.45 Rm 5 and PP 

 


